
 

25 September 2025 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Learning Space are running a webinar focusing on neurodivergent conditions. The 
session will look in particular at autism and ADHD, with some time also dedicated to PDA 
and anxiety. 
 
The webinar is open to parents and carers of any child or young person with neurodivergent 
needs, whether diagnosed or not. 
 
The session is running on a number of dates, and all the details can be found in the 
attached flyer. If this sounds useful, you can book a place on one the dates by clicking 
HERE. 
 
Best wishes 
The Carrington Team 
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